
 
By email: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Julian Majdanski 
Modification Panel Secretary 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 

 Promoting choice and 
value for all customers  

 
 
  

Our Ref: Net/Cod/Mod/726 
Direct Dial: 020 7901 7355 
Email: modifications@ofgem.gov.uk  
 
15 February 2006 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Julian, 
 
UNC Modification Proposal 005 ‘Provision of a Guarantee of Pressure for Meter 
Points operating above 21 mbar by the Relevant Transporter’ 
 
Further to your email of 26 January 2006, I can confirm that Ofgem is still considering 
modification proposal 005 (formerly Network Code modification proposal 726).  As you 
will be aware, there are a number of complicated issues associated with this proposal, 
which Ofgem will need to fully consider before reaching its decision. 
 
I understand that this proposal is due to be reconsidered at the Modification Panel 
meeting of 16 February 2006.  Whilst it is at the Panel’s discretion what it wishes to do 
with the proposal, in accordance with Modification Rule 9.7.2, Ofgem is not of the view 
that the proposal requires re-consultation at this time. 
 
Further, whilst I am not yet in a position to give a ‘minded to’ view on this proposal, we 
would hope to come to a decision in the next month.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Nick Simpson 
Director, Industry Codes and Licensing 
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